
April 3, 2008 

Ms. Stephanie Clapp 
Public Service Commission 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FI 32399 

CL 
Re: Cedar Acres Inc. Application 

Dear Stephanie, 

Per our conversation on April 2nd 2008 I am requesting in writing an extension of the deficiencies notice 
deadline for our application. Due to the availability of some of the information we need to complete this 
properly, it is taking us longer than the April 1 lth 2008 deadline to complete. I want to assure you and your 
staff that all of our efforts are being put forth to complete this in a timely manner and realize the 
importance. We anticipate being able to complete this by May 1 lth 2008 but will forward it earlier if we are 
able to do so. Thank you for all of your help in this matter, and the instruction and processing direction 
you have given us. We look forward to talking with you soon. 

Thank you in advance, 

Dave Welch 
For Cedar Acres Inc. 


